
The Growing Place Preschool 

Parent Handbook Acknowledgement Form 

 

Dear Families, 

Thank you for enrolling your child in The Growing Place for the 2024 – 2025 school year.   

The Parent Handbook provides the necessary information that you will need for guidance, 

policies and general information related to the preschool throughout the school year.  Take the 

time to read this thoroughly before your child’s first day of school.  If you should have any 

questions or concerns, you are always welcome to contact me via the school email, 

the_growing_place@heritageumc.com or phone, 727-479-0420. 

Sign and return this acknowledgement form with the other enrollment paperwork that is 

required to complete your child’s files.  

• I acknowledge that I have received and read the Parent Handbook  

• I acknowledge that I agree with and understand all of the policies stated  

• I acknowledge that if anything in the Handbook or policies change I will be notified 

 

Parent Signature ________________________________ 

 

Child’s Name (printed) ___________________________ Date _______________ 

 


